
THE
REBEL
STAFF

JOHNANTHONY
Editor-in-Chief

CAPTAINSIDNEYZEMP
Advisor

MR.ANDMRS.WILLIAMANTHONY
Sponsors

To many people an annual is a sort of "book of memories"-
and that's exactly what a good annual should be. I just hope that
the" '63" REBELhas been successful in this measure. To me, I
guess it's the proverbial "dream come true." But like all dreams,
there's a pretty good lesson behind it. Being an editor is fine,
but it's just one small part. Without the advice of Captain Zemp,
and many others, there probably would have been no annual.

As for the real credit for the REBEL,that goes to men like: Pee
Wee Phillips, the Assistant Editor, with whom I sat up many a
night until two or three o'clock in the morning making out copy
and cracking jokes to keep awake; to Earl Needs, Hank Molony,
and Marshall Schofield, who were right there with us roguing
the faculty's coffee and molding many more unforgettable
events, but still getting their annual off to press.

It has been a lot of fun for the staff as well as a lot of work,
but now as this work draws to a close and we wrap up the 1963
REBEL,it is our sincere wish that each man as he looks at these
pages will draw a fond memory from them.
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